

The Cunninghams Serving In The Dominican Republic



DEAR FRIENDS AND FAMILY

February 2024

We wanted to stop from our normal prayer letter of telling you about all of the happenings around San Pedro, Ramon Santana and among the many ministries that keep us busy each day to just say

"Thank You!"

While we often share blessings and sometimes the struggles of serving here in the DR, we realize that we would not even be here if it were not for the support that we receive from home. We greatly appreciate the prayers for our safety as we drive the streets of the city – or as we refer to them – "streets of chaos and crazy!" We are thankful for the prayers of personal health. We enjoy good health and have not had to be hospitalized or only on rare occasions have we had to visit a doctor's office.



The financial support that we receive allows us to work, serve, and give to the people of San Pedro and Ramon Santana. We are able to minister to those in need, help the church and school with extra projects that would otherwise not be done, and we have a comfortable home to live in, food is always on the table, and we have money for gas and the outrageous electric bills that are being "made up" by the only electric company in the country!

So many of our friends, family, churches not only are faithful to send their monthly support – but, in the last few months, we have been

blessed by extra finances, encouragement, and prayer support.

We are honored to serve as your missionaries to the DR and pray that we can continue to serve in a way that brings honor and glory to God. While we are happy to continue to send letters with all of the news of the ministry, we would rather share – in person – our lives and work here in the Dominican Republic. Won't you make a plan to come and see for yourself who and what you are supporting? We would love to help you plan a trip!



Because He Came We Must GO

John & Lyan